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Chairman Bergquist and Members of the committee,  

I am submitting my proponent testimony for HB2160.  I fully support the implementation of the Kansas 
Municipal Whistleblower Act.  With the condition of the country, states, and cities and the amount of 
corruption involved in all forms of government, this would be a step forward in weeding out the 
corruption.  Like they used to say in the military, if you see something, say something.  Municipal 
employees should have the added protection from retaliation if they do come forward with information 
about corrupt acts.  With President Trump going through the agencies, I believe it is the right time to do 
the same here in Kansas.  Protect the people who have the courage to stand up and speak about what they 
saw.  I urge the committee to support bill HB2160. 

  

Respectfully,  

Brett Anderson   
Republican Precinct Committeeman  
Sedgwick County 

 


